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January 14th,1920

Dr. J. A. Eicholson,
Registrar, McGill University.

Dear Sir:■
With reference to your letter and enclosure 

regarding the recommendations of the Athletics 
Committee of Corporation, I beg tu report that the 
Students' Council has discussed the suggested plan in 
detail and is in favour of the changes recommended.

The amendment to paragraph 3 of the resolution 
which provides for nine members instead of seven is, 
it is felt, more satisfactory in that the three principal 
Faculties are represented, and three members at large 
to be appointed by the Governors will allow of individuals 
with special qualifications being çpoi nted for specific 
nurposes.
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In view of the intimate financial relationship 
between the Students' Council and the Department of Physical 
Education, it is understood that special provision is being 
made for a Finance Committee on which the President of the 
Students' Council is to have a seat.

The plan received from the Athletics Committee of 
Corporation showing now it is proposed to administer the work 
for women is considered quite satisfactory; but this body 
could not give its approval of having women on the Department 
of Physical Education with jurisdiction over Undergraduate 
Athletics lor men students.
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fours very truly,

( signed) W. C. EICKOLSOIf

President Students' Council.
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